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The next stop on the Grand Prix circuit see’s us head north to Blackpool for the penultimate Grand Prix of the
2014/15 season. The competition will take place on 11"/12™ April at the Blackpool Sports Centre, West Park Drive,
Blackpool, Lancashire, FY3 9HQ.

The famous seaside resort has been a location on the circuit for some years now and is always a popular
competition amongst players. To avoid disappointment we suggest players enter now as the closing date of

Wednesday 25" March is fast approaching.

Players can still enter online here, or can download the paper version here.

Already down to take part are the three leading ladies on this year’s overall Grand Prix points. The race to take
home the season ending first place prize of £1,575 will really heat up on the North West coast. Current leader and
defending champion Karina LeFevre will be looking to extend her slight lead over second placed Emma Vickers
and third placed Abbie Milwain.

Serial Grand Prix champion Ryan Jenkins leads the line-up in the Men’s and will look to add to the title he won in
Nottingham at the back end of last year.

For current Grand Prix points standings please click here.
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